Lenzi, Chelsea

From: susan shields <shields3033@netscape.net>

Sent: ' Monday, March 06, 2017 10:41 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Oppose Crude Oil Rail Terminal Project in SLO county

I urge the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors to renew its opposition to the Phillips 66 Crude-Oil Rail
Terminal project in Nipomo. I hope you will authorize a letter to be sent to San Luis Obispo County urging
denial of the rail terminal project.

Susan Shields
Santa Barbara, CA



